

Hanover Action General Meeting Minutes

Date: 06/09/16

Location: Hanover Community Centre meeting room

Attendees: Caitriona Donohoe, Les Gunbie, Paul Norman, Sarah Gorton, Ana-Maria Noguera

Apologies: Tracy Hind, Ian MacIntyre, David Gibson.
Sarah Gorton chaired

1. Updates from sub-groups

VEG – Veg have reviewed the OPL action plan for sustainable food to see where they contribute and notes have been given to PN for sharing with the OPL group.

CD and SG have agreed to review website in terms of what information could be added in regards to Sustainable Food.

Film Group – Group is meeting with Foodshed and Permaculture Trust to discuss collaboration on the various areas of interest. LG suggested Coachworks as other interested party.

2. One Planet Living Project team

Bike ride to Shoreham Port has been postponed.

18th September is the next social Big Lemon to Woods Mills Nature Reserve

28th October evening Greening/Re-wilding Hanover Public meeting with a Bright n'Green Speaker re green roofs and present results from green audit. Planning on encouraging a new group for Greening Hanover.

26th November OPL Launch

3. Green Audit

Group has done lots of surveys in Hanover and Elm Grove. The group has fed into the LAT proposal for CPZ. PN met with council and discussed the proposal with the council. This was met with positivity from the council as Hanover is in a unique position with car ownership being so low to present the consultation as being about wider issues than just cars.

Green Audits to continue in September, PN to propose date.

HA plan to submit own plans into the CPZ consultation by December.

4. Accounts

All good.

5. Insurance

Agreed that LG would arrange for the public liability insurance to be arranged.

6. Events

18th September – HA Social on Big Lemon to Henfield, some tickets taken but there are 22 up for grabs.

28th October – Event planning will be held at 18th Oct OPL meeting 8:00pm, **All asked if they could attend to finalise any pre-event planning**

26th November – Launch of OPL with attendance from the Mayor.

7. Publicity

Need to push publicity for the events.

Job description for a publicity officer required as opportunity to advertise to students.

Action CD to attempt to write a job description with contributions from SG.

8. Bright Festival

Event coincides with 26th November event. **CD to go back to Isabel and PN to forward details to CD (the email that went to the mayor)**

9. Council Grant

Great work to all contributors. **LG to look into status of future grants.**

11. Next meeting

Next meeting 1st November but anyone who can make it along to the OPL meeting on 18th October to assist with event planning v. welcome.

Draft of action plan to be brought along to 1st November meeting for review by group.

12. AOB

None